
 
 

 

 

 

James Gunter 

Hillside Commerce Ltd 

Unit 12 

Rockhill Estate 

Wellsway 

Keynsham 

Bristol 

BS31 1PF 

 

16th June 2021   

  

Home Use / Self Test Approval Confirmation 

Dear James 
 
As you are aware, the Hughes Healthcare Rapid Nasal Antigen test was officially granted 
approval for Home Use / Self-Testing on 14th May 2021 by recognised, Notified Body, TUV 
SUD, Germany under CE 0123. 
 
This letter is to confirm that, whilst our home use packaging is in production (due to be in 
general circulation by 26th June) all tests provided to you in packaging labelled ‘For 
Professional Use’ are indeed Approved for Home Use / Self-Test. It is simply a matter of 
delay in Self-Test packaging. During this interim period, please provide a copy of this letter 
along with a copy of the TUV SUD Approval Certification to all customers. We will of course 
be happy to replace any ‘Professional Use’ test kit packaging as soon as the Self-Test boxes 
arrive. We thank you for your understanding and patience during this transition period. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Dan 
 
Daniel Butcher 
Commercial Director 
Hughes Healthcare   

  

  

  

  

  

  

    


